
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
 
DATE:   December 28, 2018 
 
TO:   All Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 to the Invitation to Bid for Fire Station #17 Roof Repair 
 
BID DATE:  January 10, 2019, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time 
 
This addendum is being published to post the sign-in sheet from the pre-bid meeting and respond to 
questions asked by potential bidders regarding the above-referenced Invitation to Bid.  This addendum 
becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.  
 
Question 1:  Can we schedule another time to visit the facility? 
 
Response:  If your firm requires another site visit, please contact Captain Chris Foster, (865) 740-9893 or 
cfoster@knoxvilletn.gov. 
  
Question 2:   What are the allowable work hours? 
 
Response:  Contactors are permitted to work at the facility Monday thru Saturday, 7:00 a.m. until 
sunset. 
  
Question 3:   Will a roof bond be required for the project? 
 
Response:  No. 
  
Question 4:   Can you provide the paint color for the project? 
 
Response:  Pittsburgh Paint, Heart wood brown. 
 
Question 5:   There is an area down the center of the attic where the existing insulation is thin, missing 
or mashed down.  Would the City want to add insulation there in this bid? 
 
Response:  Yes. The contractor shall include in the bid 1500 SF of 9" thick blown fiberglass 
insulation.  The area is to be designated by the Engineer.  This insulation is in addition to any areas 
disturbed by the contractor during construction. 
 
Question 6:   Can the pictures that were circulated at the pre-bid be published? 
 



Response:  The pictures are available for viewing on our Onehub account at 
https://ws.onehub.com/folders/7yjn18x2. These pictures are only made available for general 
information. It is the contractor’s responsibility to collect any information they would need to develop 
their bid. 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 
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